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7th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 

September 2021 Middle School Applications 
 

We feel that giving prospective pupils and parents the opportunity to visit Whytrig Middle School is really 
important to inform their decisions about middle school applications for the next academic year. Our October 
Open Evening is therefore a significant annual event on our school calendar. Unfortunately, we have had to 
reluctantly cancel it this year due to the restrictions we have on site in response to the Covid-19 situation and 
the impact the local restrictions have had on gatherings of groups of individuals. 
 
In order to support you this year, we have dedicated a section of our school website to help you get to know our 
school a little better. Please visit https://svf.org.uk/whytrig-middle-school/about-wms to discover more about our 
school, where you will see presentations from the Executive Headteacher, key staff who will be involved in the 
transition process and pupil testimonials. You can also take a virtual tour by accessing the following web page 
at https://my.matterport.com/show/?m=bB3R2MBES5W where you will be able to navigate around our school 
and get a closer look inside of it; you may even find Rooms 4 and 5 where our Year 5 classes are based!  
 
Links to the Northumberland County Council School Admissions pages and other key information can also be 
found on the dedicated admissions page on our website at https://svf.org.uk/news/2020-09-15-school-
admissions-for-2021-now-open. Applications for middle school places must be made by 31st October 2020. 
 
Children who attend our school will soon be starting an exciting chapter in the history of our Federation, with 
newly built schools in Seaton Delaval and the opportunities they will naturally bring to our school community. 
We really hope that your child will be part of that journey. If you have any further queries about our school or 
would like to speak to a member of staff, please contact us by email at admin@whytrig.northumberland.sch.uk 
or by telephone at 0191 2371402.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Souter 
 
Mr J Souter 
Head of School 
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